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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

  
#wakeupwednesday  
 
As part of our continued work around safety and supporting the children to be safe in the 

modern world we are running #wakeupwednesday.  This is in addition to the work we 

do through the curriculum in school.  
 
Every Wednesday we will be sharing an information poster or leaflet linked to an aspect of 
online safety.  This could include information on the different aps and platforms children 
may be accessing to how to report an issue to how to set up safety filters at home.  
 
As we know the online world is a fast changing one that comes with a great risk for those 
accessing it and we are working hard to ensure your young people understand the risks so 
can access the online world, including social media as they grow up.  We hope this is a 
useful addition to our safeguarding work.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Davey                                 Miss Windle  

 


